WORLD TONG-IL MOO-DO FEDERATION



Office of the International President and Executive Vice President & Secretary-General Tel: +81-80-5255-0468 e-mail: takamitsu.hoshiko@gmail.com
Tel: +63-919-6458851 e-mail: agustinvenus63@gmail.com

December 31, 2020

Dear World Leaders of FFWPU, UPF and Tong-II Moo-Do Leaders and Members:

Greetings with Peace!

May everyone find yourself in good health upon receiving this greetings as we welcome the new year 2021. Firstly, I would like to express my sincerest appreciation with deep respect to all Tong-II Moo-Do World Leaders unwavering support in the development and expansion of Tong-II Moo-Do worldwide. Let me also appreciate all International, national and local Instructors on your dedication in teaching Tong-II Moo-Do via virtual and some are at Tong-II Moo-Do Dojang in-door or out-door. I also extend my appreciation to all Tong-II Moo-Do members worldwide for your faith and cooperation on your participation in our 2020 World TIMD and Online Championships. Finally, I comment and congratulate Master Clarence for hosting the successful event of the 8th Mombasa Open Tong-II Moo-Do International Martial Arts Championship 2020 held in Mombasa, Kenya which was participated by almost 20 nations. It was indeed a miracle that no one got infected positive of covid-19 and that is a great testimony of unwavering faith that Heaven protected everyone in spite of the threat of covide-19.

We must look forward ahead for a more prosperous result for Tong-II Moo-Do for the year 2021 by expanding every nations all over the world in order to reach out and educate many young people an adult alike and challenge ourselves by overcoming the threat of novel covid-19 pandemic by bringing result and offered it to Heaven with indomitable spirit.

As you may know, the year 2019 was a historical year because we inaugurated the 40th Founding Anniversary of Tong-II Moo-Do. Not only that, we welcome Mother Moon and she blessed everyone with incredible and important message. Please allow me share it once again so that everyone will be empowered:

"As True Parents, we have earnestly sought to reach out to fallen humanity, trying to bring back many nation, one more life to Heavenly Parent during our lifetime on earth as well as to guide them to a position when they can receive blessings as true devoted children of Heavenly Parent. It is with ardency that we created Tong-II Moo-Do. Unfortunately, the body does not follow what the mind desires. It is tremendously difficult to bring unity in the family, nation and the world when the individual still struggles from body-mind disunity. However, we know God, the Creator, our Heavenly Parent. We also know that True Parents are our True Parents. That place where you reach absolute unity with True Parents is the place where your bodies and minds become one. I sincerely hope that through Tong-II Moo-Do, you can live not only for yourselves, but also for your neighbors, tribe, nation, and world. Celebrating 40 years today, Tong-II Moo-Do is in the position of maturity and manhood. What then should you do, bring in such a position? Shouldn't you expedite your effort? I sincerely hope and ask you all not to stop until you take your last breath, to boldly advance until you attain that position in which Heavenly Parent can bless you, saying, "You are my proud sons and Daughters".

My dear Tong-II Moo-Do family all over the world, as Mother Moon had said, Tong-II Moo-Do reached the level of maturity. Let us therefore carry that zeal of determination to expedite our effort to take ownership to fulfill our responsibility as filial sons and daughters of Heaven and expand Tong-II Moo-Do worldwide. This is not only for ourselves, but also for our neighbors, tribe, nation, and world by not stopping until we attain that position to be blessed as proud sons and daughters of Heavenly Parent.

Let us therefore proudly welcome 2021 with such determination and be empowered to realize the vision and mission of Tong-II Moo-Do all over the world and become a beacon of hope and realize a world where there is finally peace among families, tribe, nations and the world thereby contributing in securing the future of the next generations.

Please be healthy and I wish once again everyone a happy and prosperous new year and may God bless you you, your family, and the Tong-II Moo-Do community that you dearly love and care.

Yours truly,

DR. JOON HO SEUK

Founder of Tong-II Moo-Do & II Won Do

bon do Sent